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Date: February 11, 2025 
 
Fm: David Hobbs, Commander, IALOH 

 
To: Board of Directors, Officers, Nobility of the 

IALOH RE: By-Law for name change 

Brothers, 
 

I wanted to explain the reasoning for my by-law change regarding the name change for the 
International Association Legions of Honor. 

During the 2023 - 2024 term of office for Past International Commander Russ Gray, we 
filed the appropriate forms for our taxes. Upon following up we found out that the filing was 
revoked. Upon investigation it was found out that the appropriate tax forms had not been 
filed from 2008 - 2022, and the EIN or Employer Identification Number which is used for tax 
filing and reporting purposes was revoked on September 15, 2011after the first 3 years of 
non-filing. 

We have been directed by the Shriners International Temple Finance Senior Director that 
we need to provide a new EIN number because we utilize a bank. In order to get the new EIN 
we would have to change the name and re-apply for the new number. This requires a name 
change as long as it is not "International Association Legions of Honor." I have entered the 
name of International Legions of Honor. We need to supply a By-Law change to Shriners 
International. They will not move forward on this until they receive this information. 

Presumptive new Finance Officer Buddy Givens is in contact with Shriners lnternation. 
 
 
David A. Hobbs 
Commander 
IALOH 
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